
Tolland Board of Education 
Communication and Outreach (ADHOC) Committee 

 
Minutes – May 23, 2014 
 
Members Present:  Karen Moran (Chair), Kathy Gorsky, Al Fratoni 
 
Administrators and Staff Present:  William D. Guzman, Superintendent 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:35pm 
 
Newsletter – Mrs. Moran and Mrs. Gorsky completed final edits on the June 
newsletter. It is currently being printed by the THS Graphics Department.  The 
fall newsletter is typically mailed in October. 
 
Community Conversation – Mrs. Moran noted that a member of the community 
would like to help in organizing this event. Diane Clokey will be assisting in 
preparing invitation letters to residents and community members to be part of the 
planning committee. 
 
Board Meetings / Locations – Mr. Guzman confirmed that the drilling at TIS has 
been postponed until after school is out. Board meeting locations will remain as 
planned. 
 
TMS Volunteer Painting Project/Honeywell – Mrs. Moran met with Bev Bellody 
and Mike Wilkinson, and Jane Eskelund from Rebuilding Providence via 
conference call. The group confirmed plans for coordinating Tolland volunteers 
on June 14th for the prep work in the TMS restrooms. Mrs. Moran circulated an 
announcement for the Volunteer Day to the committee for review. The 
announcement is planned to be sent out via Digital Backpacks, Town e-blast and 
Patch on Tuesday 5/27. Mr. Guzman asked that the date be confirmed for when 
the Honeywell volunteers would be coming to do the final painting. Mrs. Moran 
would discuss with Patrick Doyle and/or Jane Eskelund. 
 
School Resource Officer – Mr. Guzman noted that the State Trooper selected 
as the district SRO would be formally introduced to the Board at the June 11th 
meeting. Mrs. Moran suggested communication pieces be put in place before the 
end of the school year to inform staff and school families about the SRO 
program. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:15pm 
 


